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Citations

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Board of Medicine announces a hearing regarding the above rule, as noticed in Vol. 42 No. 167, August 26, 2016 Florida Administrative Register.
DATE AND TIME: To be held during the Board of Medicine meeting on Friday, December 2, 2016, beginning at 8:00 a.m. This hearing is rescheduled from December 1, 2016, so that this matter can be heard by the full Board of Medicine.
PLACE: Embassy Suites Lake Buena Vista South, 4955 Kyngs Heath Road, Kissimmee, FL 34746.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The proposed rule, as requested by the Society for Clinical and Medical Hair Removal.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least five days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Electrolysis Council/MQA, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin# C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3255. A copy of the meeting agenda and/or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Rebecca Hewett at Rebecca.Hewett@flhealth.gov or call (850)245-4137. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
